
Minutes of an Irregularly 
Scheduled Meeting of

The Board of BuFoons of
The Church of BuVu of Port Townsend

December 24, 2010

Since I am currently the only official BuFoon Director, I took the 
following actions, which met with only token resistance at the 
meeting I had with myself:

At their request, the names of the following individuals were 
removed from the list of BuFoons and Priests:

Gene Cavanagh
Jo Cavanagh

Dated this 24th day of December, 2010

Stephen W. Gillard
BuFoon and
Chairman, Board of BuFoons


